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Dear parents/carers, 

MEDAL WINNER AT SYNCHRONISED SWIMMING! 

 

 

We would like to introduce a member of year 5, who regularly 

participates in gymnastics which has more recently led on to 

synchronised swimming, in the pool at Polkyth Leisure centre! 

 

The medal awarded earlier in the week, to this hardworking young pupil, 

is for second place after competing in a grading competition in the 9-10 

age group. 

 

We are fairly certain that we have not had a pupil taking part in this 

activity before so many congratulations and we hope you go on to 

make a ”splash” in synchronised swimming! 
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 BISCOVEY NEWS 

  

             AND SCHOOL DINNERS! 

A reminder that the new lunch time selection process will begin from Monday 20th June 2022. 
 

Parents will now need to order their children’s school dinner directly through ParentPay either on a 
daily or weekly basis with payment required (FSM families will have the option to book but no 
payment will be needed). Please use this helpful link How-to-make-meal-or-event-bookings.pdf 

 

Therefore, a family whose child orders a school lunch, (even if only once a week), will 

NEED a PARENTPAY ACCOUNT. 

 The majority of parents have activated their accounts but if you are aware that you are yet to do 

this and require the details to be reissued to you, please contact the school office.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

https://biscovey.uk.arbor.sc/content/view/id/247945/auth/34a644ff-1655535413/v/1655378701.616017/force-download/1
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P.E. TIMETABLE 

As we enter our final half term, we are making a change to the P.E. timetable to allow different 

classes the opportunity to enjoy lessons delivered by our P.E. specialist Mr. Dart, who will be in 

school each Tuesday.  Please ensure children have their kit in school every day, as we may 

sometimes go out for P.E. on different days if the weather is good. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance/Punctuality                                                                                                     

We remind parents and children that our pedestrian gates currently open at 8:40 with registration at 

8:50 meaning that by this time ALL children should be in the classroom, calm and ready to learn. 

THE SCHOOL BELL WILL SOUND DAILY AT 8:50 TO INDICATE THE START OF THE SCHOOL DAY. 

ADDITIONALLY, THE VEHICULAR GATES AT THE FRONT OF THE SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED AT 8.50.  

If your child is unable to attend school for any reason, please contact the school office via email or 

telephone, stating the reason for absence, by 9am. Thank you.   
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 THIS WEEKS’ SUBJECT AWARD WINNERS 

CONGRATULATIONS EVERYONE! 

 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

MARVELLOUS MATHS AWARD 

 

Year 3 – Ava and James 

Year 4 – Logan S and Archie 

Year 5 – , Dom and Lewis 

 

 

  

 

 

REMARKABLE READER AWARD 

 

Year 3 – Tommy W and Charlie 

Year 4 – Jed and Mackenzie 

Year 5 – , Leo M and Tommy 

  

  

 

 
 

 

WONDERFUL WRITER AWARD 

 

Year 3 – Tommy and  

Bella-Beau 

Year 4 – Jordan and Michael 

Year 5 – , Darla and Bobby 

  

 

 
 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK AWARD 

 

Year 3 – Riley C and Sophie 

Year 4 – ALL pupils of SYCAMORE and CEDAR 

(multiplication check) 

Year 5 – Kory and Callen, Myles 

Year 6 – ALL pupils of ASH, HAWTHORN and HAZEL 

(having fun enjoying their activities and camp) 

 

 

SUPER SCIENTIST AWARD 

 

Ella (Yr 4)   ,Noah and Anna (Yr 5)  
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ORDERING NEW UNIFORM IN READINESS FOR SEPTEMBER 

PLEASE NOTE THAT FOLLOWING CONSULTATIONS WITH PMG SCHOOLWEAR, WE WILL 

CONTINUE TO USE THEM AS OUR SUPPLIER OF UNIFORM FOR THE TIMEBEING BUT WE WILL 

CHANGE TO A LOCAL COMPANY AS SOON AS POSSIBLE IN 2023 

 

                                   BISCOVEY ACADEMY UNIFORM                 

 THANK YOU! THE IMPROVEMENT IN CHILDREN ATTENDING SCHOOL WEARING 

APPROPRIATE UNIFORM IS VERY NOTICIBLE! UNIFORM NURTURES A SENSE OF 

BELONGING TO OUR BISCOVEY COMMUNITY! THANK YOU AGAIN. 

 Our uniform consists of navy blue jumpers with school logo, white school shirts to 

wear with clip on school tie, black/grey skirts or trousers.  

Black school shoes are also to be worn. 

PE kit is as follows; sky blue PE t-shirts with school logo and black PE shorts. For 

added warmth a navy hooded top with school logo along with PLAIN black or navy 

jogging bottoms may be worn. Plain black/white trainers.  

PLEASE NOTE .. P.E. KIT NOW NEEDS TO REMAIN IN SCHOOL EACH WEEK TO ALLOW 

CHILDREN TO CHANGE INTO IT FOR INDIVIDUAL LESSONS 

Our stockist of school uniform is the online shop of PMG schoolwear – please use 

this link    https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/index.php  

We do have some stock of NEW size 28”/30”/36”/38” jumpers available so please 

check with the office. Additionally, we have some ‘pre-loved’ items available for a 

small donation. 

 

 

 

 

https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/index.php


    
            
 
 

Email hello@biscovey.org.uk Call: 01726 812949 Visit: www.biscovey.org.uk 

     



    
            
 
 

Email hello@biscovey.org.uk Call: 01726 812949 Visit: www.biscovey.org.uk  



    
            
 
 

Email hello@biscovey.org.uk Call: 01726 812949 Visit: www.biscovey.org.uk 

       

 

 



    
            
 
 

Email hello@biscovey.org.uk Call: 01726 812949 Visit: www.biscovey.org.uk 

 

Treetops is open for children of both 

Biscovey Schools. 

 

Please email to make a booking or for 

details of prices etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                

                                                                                                

 

Dates for your diary …….. 
 

 

 

                                       SUMMER TERM 
 

4TH JULY YEAR 6 TRANSITION DAY FOR FOWEY RIVER ACADEMY, PENRICE ACADEMY 

AND POLTAIR SCHOOL 

 

14TH AND 15TH JULY TRANSITION DAYS (CURRENT YEAR 2 TO 5 CHILDREN WILL MOVE UP TO 

EXPERIENCE NEW CLASSES IN READINESS FOR SEPTEMBER)  

 

15TH JULY ACADEMIC REPORTS OUT TO PARENTS 

 

22ND JULY 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM – FINISH AT 1.45PM 
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